
Northridge Elementary PAC 
NEWS 

October 27th, 2016 
 

 

 

I want to give a big thanks to everyone that helped at the bottle drive or 
donated bottles.  It was a great success. 
 
We had our parent education night on October 17th.  Allison Rees was 
here to present on side stepping the power struggle.  We had a great turn 
out and received some valuable information.  We will be putting on 
another education night in the spring. 
 
Hot lunch is tomorrow.  We will be alternating pizza and subway.  This month is subway and will not need 
volunteers to help hand out.  See you next month to help with Pizza. 
 
Novembers car free Fridays will be November 4th and November 25th.  Please try to walk/bike/scoot into school on 
those days. 
 
Our Halloween Dance is on October 28th from 6pm-8pm.   We have Hey Mr. DJ for the entertainment for the night.  
Admission is by donation.  There will be a basic concession and pizza available.  Halloween costumes are permitted 
but please no masks or weapons.  We will need volunteers for chaperons, concession, clean-up crew and cross 
walk safety.  Please email Linsay Kellow at l.szteina@gmail.com if you can volunteer or have any question. 
 
Our Christmas fundraiser is Purdys again this year.  Get out and ask your family, boss, friends and neighbors if they 
want/need chocolate for the holiday season.  They won’t have to go shopping as we order it and it gets delivered 
to the school.  Order forms go home next week.   
 
Glanford Middle school is inviting all grade 4 & 5 parents to OUR PAC meeting this month for a little overview on 
what is offered at Glanford next year.  It will take place at the end of OUR PAC meeting on November 16th. 
 
Don’t forget about our ongoing fundraisers: Country Grocer, Co-op, Cobs Bread, Bottle Depot and Mabels Labels.  

Check out the school website for more information about these fundraisers or the Pac Bulletin Board across from 

the office. 

For more information on any of our events or if you have some new ideas please email Linsay Kellow at 

l.szteina@gmail.com   

We are compiling a list of caregivers that offer daycare services, can help on pro D days or can take in kids during 

school closures.  If you would like to be added to this list please sent your name, number, email address and ages 

of kids you can care for to l.szteina@gmail.com 

 

Thanks for everything from your Northridge PAC. 

Next PAC Meeting 

Wednesday, Nov 16th at 

6:30pm in the staff room 
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